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Dear Parents, 

Warm Greetings from Delhi Public School, Barasat fraternity!     

You are hereby informed that the Winter Uniform are available at the Student Corner. You are requested to kindly 

collect the same from the Student Corner positively by Saturday (19th November 2022). 

 

Winter uniform is to be worn mandatorily from 21st November 2022 (Monday). 

 

Kindly be informed that if the Student Corner is unable to provide the Winter Uniform, then the students are allowed to 

come to school in solid-coloured sweaters. An E-Mail must be sent to info@dpsbarasat.com to that effect. 

 

The sweaters of Class Nursery students will be available in the Student Corner on 23rd November, 2022 (Wednesday). 

Till then, the students are allowed to come to school in solid-coloured sweaters. 

 

We look forward to your kind co-operation and support as always. 

 

Stay safe, strong and determined!  

 

Thanking you, we remain 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Ms. Piyali Kesh  

Operations Head 

Delhi Public School, Barasat  
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